
 

Year Group: 6 

Week beginning: 1.05.17 

Next week we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We will be continuing to write our own versions of the picture book – Rose Blanche. 

 Maths: For our final preparations for SATs we will be revising number and shape problems. 

 Our topic will continue to explore the general election. 

Don’t forget: Maths booster will continue next week – breakfast is provided for those who attend! 

 


